NEWSLETTER
Ye a r Thursday 15t April 221 s

Parent information

» Happy holidays to all Year 1 children, parents and carers.

> Please stay safe in line with current government
guidleines and the relaxing of rules.

> As the weather is improving, please stay active and
healthy by going for a bike ride, a walk efc.

> We look forward to seeing you on Monday 19™ April
2021 in your PE kit!l

For any concerns or queries, please contact your child's class teacher via their email
address:

Eagle Class: Ms Shah/ Ms Riley/ (hshah@rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk)
(Iriley17.304@IgfImail.com)

Owl Class: Mrs Dahale/Mr (hdahale@rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk)

Stag Class: Mrs Manoj (smanoj@rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk)

Rabbit Class:  Mr Warner (awarner@rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk)

Creative Curriculum Dates

28™ April
12™ May
26™ May

40 o ety




